
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Re: DOCKET NO. E-100, SUB 90 

Order accepting nominations for Board seats expiring September 30, 2021   

 

July 14, 2021 

 

North Carolina Utilities Commission 

4325 Mail Service Center 

Raleigh, NC 27699-4325 

 

Dear Commission: 

  

This letter is to indicate my interest in the open NC GreenPower Board Position representing 

Consumer and Environmental Advocacy Interests. 

 

I am currently a Professor at NC State University and have served on the NC GreenPower Board 

since 2010 in a Consumer and Environmental seat. I am an active member who has participated 

where needed on strategic planning, resource planning, marketing and the Solar School selection 

committees during this time. My background prior to NC State was in Consumer Goods 

companies with my last role as SVP HR for Burt’s Bees. In that role I supported and led many of 

the company’s sustainability efforts including purchasing REC’s and leading the Foundation as 

President. I believe these experiences position me well for the board activities that support the 

mission of NC Green Power. I hope to continue to serve as an active member of the NC Green 

Power Board. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Beth M Ritter 

 

Beth M. Ritter 

        

 


